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2017 Burrendah Primary Literacy Support Programs
At Burrendah Primary literacy is highly valued and students who experience difficulties in literacy are offered extra support to assist them in gaining valuable skills. The school has invested money, resources and staffing to provide programs to support students who may experience difficulty in Literacy, as well as those who benefit from reinforcement of literacy skills. With careful planning, advice from educational specialists from the Education Department and research on available programs, Burrendah has been very fortunate to be able to deliver outstanding Literacy support programs for many years. These programs have been specifically chosen due to being clearly structured and evidence based. Our programs are delivered by trained paraprofessionals and support teachers in collaboration with classroom teachers to assist student’s learning. The programs are incorporated in the normal school day within the student’s Literacy Block where possible. We currently have a number of Literacy support programs being used to support our students. 
Letters and Sounds is used as a classroom phonics program for Kindy to Year Two and is also used to support students benefitting from further phonic reinforcement. 
Alpha to Omega is an evidence based, clearly structured phonic program that has proven highly successful in assisting our students to gain a better grasp of the phonic code of our English Language. Students from Year 2 to Year 6 who are chosen to attend “A2O” access the Alpha to Omega program for 30 minutes, three times a week during their Literacy block as part of their normal Literacy program. Students attending these lessons also have access to specific phonetic reading books recommended by the Speld Foundation to assist them to further reinforce what they learn. At Burrendah Primary School, Alpha to Omega (A2O) is delivered by a trained paraprofessional.
MultiLit is an individual intervention program that allows students having difficulty in or making limited progress in reading, to work with an individual tutor three times a week at their own pace, to improve word recognition, word attack and fluency in reading. Many students who have worked through this program have gone on to make very good progress in reading. 
Fun Language (Year 1 to 3) and Literacy Adventure (Year 4 to 6) are Literacy groups to assist students who benefit from a more individualised Literacy program. Students chosen for these groups receive more individual assistance during Literacy from the support teacher and Education Assistants three times a week. 

Despite good classroom teaching and standard classroom practice, some students benefit from further Literacy reinforcement. Students at Burrendah Primary are very fortunate to have opportunities to attend these programs within their normal school day. Staff collaborate together to decide which students would benefit from the extra reinforcement of these programs. Every student is an individual and we endeavour to provide the best learning opportunities to each of our students at our school. If parents are concerned about their child’s progress or would like to discuss how to provide further support for their child at home, they are, as always, encouraged to make an appointment to see the classroom teacher.
We always look forward to continued support from our parents so that together we are able to work towards the best outcomes for all of our students.
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